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Lauren Anderson/Freeman Staff

Brookfield Academy girls basketball team visits La Casa

WAUKESHA — Brookfield Academy’s girls basketball team visited La Casa de Esperanza
Monday to run through some drills with the 4- and 5-year-old kindergarten students and dis-
tribute books to them. Ella Schlagenhauf talks with students about their new books.
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